
ACE Car Club 
Monthly Meeting Minutes 

 

 

Tuesday, Oct. 3, 2023 

 
   Hello everyone, 

 
    We discussed operation Santa Clause and John Milza put that into motion everyone voted on it. It was 
unanimous that we are doing that for next year's shows.  
 
    Dave Ure said we are going to have Burch Motors on the flyer again next year.  
 
    We had a short meeting.  
 
    Ray Smith put into motion that we have car club meetings during wintertime. We decided to do that as 
a club. 
 
    There is a car show in Ballston Spa this Sunday 10/8/23 and if you want to go as a group meet at 
Stewarts at exit 17 at 7:30am. 
 
    We did send out the thank you letter to U-Haul already. 
 
    We discussed going to the Golden Coral for the club party on a weekend and had Dave Ursin check 
that out for us. 
 
    Dave got back to Dave Ure next day saying Golden Coral doesn't reserve on Sat and Sundays. 
 
    Dave Ure is going to look into something else will more than likely discuss at the next meeting. 
 
    We are going to reup dues in Jan 2024 or possibly at the club party as soon as we figure that out.  
 
    The dues are $25 for singles and $35 for family. 
 
    There is no more Mr. Bills cruise in until next year. 
 
    Next Meeting will be on Nov 7, 2023, at 6:30pm. 
 
 
                                                                             
                                                                                                                            Thank You     
                                                                                                                            Sandy Smith 
                                                                                                                            Secretary   
 


